
Nailsworth Society Gardening Group Meeting 
Monday 3 February 2025 at 2.30pm 

The Sawyer Hall, Newmarket Road, Nailsworth 

Late Summer Colour 

 
 

We are delighted to be welcoming Julie Ritchie from Hoo House 
Nursery, near Tewkesbury. Julie will be talking about sustaining 
colour and interest in the garden for as long as possible through the 
summer months and into the autumn. Now is a great time to start 
thinking about, and planning, ways to brighten up our borders, 
especially for the time when the first flush of summer colours starts 
to fade. 
Julie’s nursery stocks a wide variety of excellent perennial plants and 
some will be available to buy at the meeting. 
 
Members; £2 Non-members; £5 to include refreshments. 
There is free parking in the SDC car park in Newmarket Road. 
 
NB. This is an afternoon meeting. 


